
 

April 28, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I write to you today to request funding for the Armsdale Center for Agriculture and Conservation in Fiscal Year 

2023.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Armstrong Conservation District, located 120 South Grant 

Avenue, Suite 2, Kittanning, Pennsylvania, 16201. 

 

The funding for this project will bring together four essential organizations that serve the residents of Armstrong 

County into one single 9,300 square foot building. By uniting the Farm Service Agency, Natural Resource 

Conservation Service, Penn State Extension, and the Armstrong Conservation District, local agricultural 

producers will be able to have all their needs met at one conveniently located office. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

                                     

                               M                 
         Glenn “GT” Thompson 

                 Member of Congress 

 


